
 

September 7, 2023 
 
 
Dear Property Owner: Demonte Drain 
Repair and Improvements - Town of Tecumseh 
 
Please be advised the Town of Tecumseh is proceeding with the Repair and Improvement of the 
Demonte Drain.  The work will consist of culvert work, brushing and ditching of the open drain and 
bank stabilization works. The work is scheduled and expected to start the week of September 18th 
and is anticipated to take 2-3 weeks to complete, weather permitting.  
 
The Contractor for this project is Mark G Contracting with Mr. Henry Klassen serving as Project 
Manager (Telephone 226-626-5413).  The Consultant for this project is Dillon Consulting Ltd. with 
Mr. Oliver Moir, P.Eng., as the Project Engineer (Telephone 519-354-7868 ext 3323). If a 
construction problem should arise, please contact the Town’s Drainage Superintendent, Ms. Alessia 
Mussio (Telephone 519-735-2184 ext 140). 
 
Regarding public safety, it should be stressed that construction sites have many potential hazards.  
All area residents should exercise extreme caution. 
 
It is inevitable that construction will cause some inconvenience in your area. Every effort will be 
made to minimize these inconveniences by informing you in advance of any disruptions as the 
drainage works cross your property.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the undersigned. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation during construction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
                                                                  
The Corporation of the Town or Tecumseh 
Alessia Mussio, E.I.T. 
Drainage Superintendent 
 
cc:  Dillon Consulting Ltd. Attn: Oliver Moir, P.Eng. 
      Mark G Contracting Attn: Henry Klassen 
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